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Comments: E-bikes should not be allowed to traverse pedestrian and equestrian use trails as

They are a motorized vehicle and would cause substantial damage to the trails and can cause injuries to the
hikers and Equestrian that already use and take care of those areas. They are silent and use speeds that do not
mix well with most terrain in these areas. Mountain bikes are already in use where they do not need to be. They
as well as the e-bikes need to be used on paved or gravel roads

already approved for their use



